
Please consider continuing to expand transportation options beyond the car. When I 
lived in Portland, it was important as a poor college student to be able to live without a 
car. But, that was only possible because of where I lived. I believe everyone should 
have the opportunity to be car-free if they would like. Therefore, please, prioritize car-
free transportation options!  
Thank you, 
Matthew Moore  
P.S. I left Portland due to housing affordability issues. 


